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NOTES :

Minutes of the meeting of the Departmental Research Committee of

Biochemistry held on 09/11/2023.
A meeting of Departmental Research Committee of Biochemistry was held on 09/11/2023

in the Committee room of the Department. The following members were present:

1. Prof Shajrul Amin (in the chair)
' 2. Prof Nazir Ahmad Dar Member

3. Prof Zulfigar Ali Observer

4. Dr Shaida Andrabi Member

5. Dr Mohd Ashraf Dar Member

At the outset, the chairperson welcomed the members and thereafter the agenda of the
meeting was taken up for discussion. The following recommendations were made.

1. Three synopses were placed before DRC for review and discussion. The synopsis
submitted by Ms Munaza Rafiq and Mr Idris Ali were thoroughly discussed by
DRC members with the concerned supervisors and research scholars. The scholars
were directed to incorporate necessary corrections/modifications and resubmit
their synopsis within 4 days.

2. The synopsis submitted by Mr Athar-ul-Islam was discussed. The DRC was not
convinced with the work proposed in the synopsis and therefore returned it to the
concerned supervisor for necessary clarifications.

3. The applications submitted by Ms Qudsia Fatima for special extension and Re-
registration was returned to the Supervisor of the candidate for clarification. It was
noted by the DRC that the active registration period of the candidate has expired in
July 2022 and the candidate has not applied for re-registration in advance.

4. The application submitted by Ms Iram Ashiq Kawa for re-registration was
returned to concerned supervisor for necessary clarification,

5. The applications submitted by Ms Shah Humaira and Ms Sana Hafiz for re-
registration duly recommended by their supervisors were examined and
recommended.

6. The applications submitted by Ms Safeena Rashid, Ms Zainab Mushtaq, Ms
Kaneez Fatima, Ms Ambreena Farooq , Ms Tabasum Ashraf and Ms Syed Ishfa
Andrabi for 2'%xtension duly recommended by their Supervisors were examined
and recommended .

7. The application submitted by Ms Rabia Bashir for marriage leave was discussed.
Since the candidate has completed her residential period, the application was
returned to concern supervisor .It was also recommended that in case the candidate
is availing any fellowship the supervisor shall take up the matter with concerned
funding agency for leave rules and regulations.

The meeting ended with the vote of thanks. |
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